
 
 

  June 17, 2024 
 
 TO: County Personnel Policy Board Members 
 
 SUBJECT: Personnel Policy Board Meeting 
  Thursday, July 4, 2024 
  1:30 p.m., Commissioners Hearing Room 
  County-City Building, Room 112 
 
 
 
 NOTICE 
 
 
The meeting normally scheduled for Thursday, July 4, 2024 has been cancelled, due to 
a holiday. 
 
A special meeting is scheduled tentatively for July 19, 2024 at 1:30 p.m. in the 
Commissioners Hearing Room. 
 
The next regular scheduled meeting is tentatively set for August 1, 2024 at 1:30 p.m. 
in the Commissioners Hearing Room. 
 
 
 
 
PC:  County Clerk 
  Union Presidents 
  Agency Heads 
  John Ward 
  Kristy Bauer 
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